From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 12/28/2010 5:57:00 PM

To: '‘pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 'fri@cpuc.ca.gov' (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cec:

Bcec:

Subject:

FYI

We learned today that the NTSB metallurgical group intends to post the metallurgical group factual report to the
NTSB docket on January 14, 2011. The met group chair said that he would send a draft around to the party
participants in advance and give the participants an opportunity to comment. In light of this report, the
metallurgical group examination scheduled for the week of January 10, 2011 has been cancelled and will be
rescheduled for a later date. I will provide more information as it becomes available.
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